A Berkeley

Weathersfield Service Group
Manager’s Report
June 30, 2012
Financials

May financials are posted on the community website.

Work Orders

Since May 15™, we have 13 new work orders & have closed 12 work orders.

Landscaping

Abbie & Peggy continue to meet on Thursdays. Abbie will be away during July &
the members of the Landscaping Committee will work with Peggy on requests.

Trimming bushes began in mid-May. The following areas were trimmed: the
fronts & sides to the AC units, the garages & the common areas in front of the

closes. The Eleagnus & bushes in other common areas will be trimmed next.

Derek Green removed three dead trees. Several owners have requested that
bushes be removed as they have either died or have outgrown the area.

Water Meters

Water meters are being turned on when requested.

New Owners

William & Margaret de Prater have purchased 510 Swim & Croquet.
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